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From: CELA 

To: David Mitrani (Sandler Reiff) 
Cc: reiff@sandlerreiff.com 

Subject: RE: MUR 7592 - possible other respondents 

Date: Tuesday, May 21, 2019 7:28:16 AM 

Good morning, 
Yes, I can grant you until May 29, 2019 to respond to the complaint. 

Kathryn Ross 
Paralegal 
Federal Election Commission 
Complaints Examination & 
Legal Administration 
(202) 694-1539 

cela@fec.gov 

From: David Mitrani (Sandler Reiff) [mailto:mitrani@sandlerreiff.com] 
Sent: Monday, May 20, 2019 10:51 AM 
To: CELA <CELA@fec.gov> 
Cc: Neil P. Reiff <reiff@sandlerreiff.com> 
Subject: RE: MUR 7592 - possible other respondents 

Kathryn – on behalf of the respondents that have filed designations of counsel for Mr. Reiff and I in MUR 7592, we 
write to ask for an additional week to file a response to this complaint, until May 29, 2019. 

Our response is complete, but coordinating review and comment with all of the different respondents has taken 

more time than we had anticipated. 

Would that be amenable? 

Thanks, 
Dave 

David Mitrani 
Senior Associate 
Sandler Reiff Lamb Rosenstein & Birkenstock, P.C. 

1090 Vermont Avenue NW, Suite 750 

Washington, D.C. 20005 
w. (202) 479 - 1111 x 307 

f. (202) 479 - 1115 
sandlerreiff.com 
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